
 

            Bulletin: 46-21 
 

TO: All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Keri Johnson, Product Manager,  
 Digital Solutions 
 Sue Wirkus, Manager Customer Care Team 

DATE: September 20, 2021 

SUBJECT: My Account New Feature – Discount Request 

Discount Request is a new feature on My Account. This feature allows you to keep track of your discount 
requests and apply filters to find the desired item as you do on your My Orders page. We anticipate this 
feature will be available on September 27. You may access the discount request page by logging into 
your My Account (My AccountOrder ManagementMy Discount Requests). A shortcut (widget) also is 
available to place on the dashboard.  
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Expanded View (click + to expand): 
 

 
 
Please contact your customer care team with questions regarding this feature. 
 
 
 


